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Elizabeth

By email 
 
Dear Elizabeth

Council Meeting – 30th September 2020 

Thank you for submitting a question for the above Council meeting. 

You ask “Since the telephone call just after 2 pm on Friday 10th July what has the Leader 
found out about the highly sensitive information that ended up in the last place it should have 
ended up?”

Further to the telephone call that I had with Mr Harron on July 10th I am afraid that I have not been 
able to find any further information about the issue he raised with me on your behalf.

As I said during that conversation, the Council would not be aware of the contents of a legal 
bundle. I have taken advice from the police, who tell me that not only should the Council not be 
made aware of such information, but that it would also be inappropriate for me to try to obtain it.

In these circumstances I am not sure there is anything more I can do, but if you feel that there is 
then please do let me know.

With best wishes, 

Councillor Chris Read
Leader of Rotherham Council 


